St Helen's CE Primary School

Greenhill, Alveston, Bristol, BS35 203X

220d January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

THORNBURY ARTS FESTIVAL 2020

We have arranged for the children in Years 5 and 6 to see the Bristol Old Vic Theatre School’s
performance of ‘Macbeth’ at the Armstrong Hall in Thornbury on Wednesday 5% February. We feel
sure they will enjoy this fantastic opportunity to see a live theatre production and be part of the local
Arts Festival.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school after lunch and returning before the end of the school
day. The children should wear school uniform. The cost of this trip is £7.00 per child (coach transport
and entry ticket). This is a voluntary contribution although of course if insufficient funds are collected
the trip will not be able to go ahead. We are now using the ‘School Gateway’ app for school trip
payment. Please also use the app to give consent for your child to participate. Information on setting
up an account is below.

Youys sincerely

”/L{(»/\/‘J\

Mr Leeming
Class 6 Teacher

School Trips — payment and parental consent
Please download and use the ‘School Gateway’ app

We are introducing ‘School Gateway’, a parent app that will allow you to pay for school trips and
give your consent for your child to participate. The app is free; just search School Gateway in your
app store and download.

Apple iphone users, download the app: schoolgateway.co.uk/iosdownload
Android phone users, download the app: schoolgateway.co.uk/androiddownload

Your login details will be automatically generated using the contact information we have in school,
so please ensure that this is up to date. You can check and change these details by sending an email
to sthelensprimary@sgmail.org.uk.

It you have any questions or would fike more information, please see the School Gateway site:
https://schoolgateway.co.uk/. You can also login to the online version of School Gateway via this
site, If you do not have a smart phone.




